
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Tuesday 14th April 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We have had to rearrange the dates for the year 4 swimming taking place at Jack Hunt School. The sessions 

will now be on Thursday morning from 11:15am to 12:00pm. 

 

This means that the dates will now be: 

30th April – 9th July 2015 (no session on 28th May) for 10 sessions as before. 

 

Therefore there is no change to the costs and the closing date for replies had been extended by a few days. 

 

Please complete and sign the consent form to confirm receipt of the change of details by Wednesday 

22nd April 2015.  Please make payments on ParentPay. 

 

We also require help from any parent/carer who is free to attend each week from 10:15am to 1:00pm. 

Please let Miss Miller know as soon as possible.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Miller   Mr J Robertson   Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   PE Coordinator   Head Teacher 

 

 

Swimming Summer Term 2015 

 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________________ Class: ________________________ 

 

I wish my child to participate in the swimming lessons.     

 

I have paid £30.00 on ParentPay. 

 

I have paid £15.00 as the first instalment on ParentPay and understand a second  

instalment of £15.00 is required by Monday 1st June 2015, at the latest. 

 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your DreamFollow Your Dream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   


